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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 3:59 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Re PSC up coming vote

Good Afternoon, 
 
Please place the e-mail below in Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU.   Thank you! 
 
Shalonda M. Hopkins 
Florida Registered Paralegal 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Brown Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6030 (Office) 
(850) 413-6031 (Fax) 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Vince DeTurris [mailto:vinnydeturris@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 3:28 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Clark; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of 
Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: Re PSC up coming vote 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
It has been over 10 years that as a resident of Indian River County I and many like me , have been fighting to do away 
with the City of Vero Beach's outrages fees on their electric utility. As a resident for over 16 years I have been unable to 
vote on the City  Commissioners  and have  been paying from 20-25 percent higher electric bills as compared to FPL. 
The residents of both the City of Vero and of Indian River County have all agreed to accept the FPL offer so we would 
have better rates and an infusion into our economy. In fact the Vero residents voted twice to sell the utility and accept 
FPL s offer. 
Please support the acceptance of the FPL offer. 
Sincerely, 
Vincent E. DeTurris 
595 Reef Rd 
Vero Beach, Fl, 32963 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




